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Attention Meadow Wood Park Condo Residents: 
 

The Meadow Wood Park board of directors, via your property 
management with Associa HRW, has directed our company to notify 
residents that we will be pressure washing condominium buildings in your 
community August 30 – September 6, 2017.   
 

Interior access will be needed for units on the two highest floors.  If the 
notes on the reverse show that interior access is needed for your address, 
please sign up for a time slot on our website or contact us so that we may 
sign up on your behalf.  A schedule is on the reverse of this flyer and at 
southernor.com/mwp. 

 

We will be washing the exterior of the homes with a low-pressure, soft wash 
process that uses a detergent to clean, not high pressure.   

 

Please help us ensure the best wash result possible by temporarily 
removing ALL potted plants, grills, cloth furniture, electronics, and 
breakable décor on your porches, patios, and balconies prior to your 
service date. We ask that you keep your windows securely closed. 

 

Sign up for interior access time slots and view more information online:  
 

 

www.southernor.com/MWP 
 

 

We look forward to providing you a crisp, clean, and courteous result. Our 
work hours generally start at 8:00 am and end at 4:30 pm. Please feel free 
to contact me directly or with any questions or concerns regarding this 
project.  Thank you for your cooperation in advance, 
 
Tyler Graybeal 
Owner, President 
(919) 622-1347 
Tyler@SouthernOutdoorRestoration.com 
 
 


